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This week we have really enjoyed exploring Under the Sea as part of our Going Places topic.
We have enjoyed listening to under the sea poems in our Class book, Commotion in the
Ocean and have made some wonderful clay sculptures of our favourites creatures. We have
also learned some sea animal signs and practised reading and writing some under the sea

themed words.
In maths we have been helping pirates collect treasure by adding more and ﬁnding a total.

In PSHE we have learned about some of the things babies need and in sensory made the most

of the hot weather exploring ice and lots of water play. Great work. Class 2!

Have a fantastic weekend, Love, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team x




